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5/16/2017 -- Effective February 24th 2017 ISPFS was accredited by the American Association 
for Laboratory Accreditation (A2LA). ISPFS is excited to welcome A2LA as our accrediting 
body! The new accreditation certificates can be found by clicking the links to the left on this web 
page. A2LA recently won the competitive bid for the accreditation contract with ISPFS. 
According to their website, the American Association for Laboratory Accreditation (A2LA) is a 
nonprofit, non-governmental, public service, membership society. They are the only independent 
(meaning that they are not governed by another, "parent" organization), non-profit, 
internationally-recognized accreditation body in the United States that offers a full range of 
comprehensive laboratory and laboratory-related accreditation services and training. Services are 
available to any type of organization, be it private or government. All of their accreditation 
programs are based on internationally-accepted criteria for competence. In addition to the 
accreditation of laboratories, A2LA offers programs for the accreditation of inspection bodies, 
proficiency testing providers, reference material producers and product certification bodies. 
While ISPFS has switched accreditation providers, ISPFS remains accredited under the ISO 
17025:2005 standard. ISPFS has been accredited since 1987 and accredited under the ISO 17025 
program since 2007. ISPFS is firmly committed to laboratory accreditation and the management 
and laboratory practices required to meet this stringent standard. Quality work is our highest 
value and we are proud of all our labs and especially our employees that live these accreditation 
standards every day! 


